
Due to the current absence of a parish clerk and the Council awaiting responses from 
Cheshire East regarding negotiations in relation to costs associated with the transfer of 
the car park and also solicitor responses, there will be no September meeting. The next 
parish meeting will be Monday 7th October. However, if the Council receives 
correspondence that requires a reply before the October meeting, a meeting will be 
convened. In such a case, the Council will provide the required three clear days’ notice 
to the public before the meeting. 

 


